Julie Anderson

Unit 26, Women’s Dormitory

UK University of Management

Great Britain

September 21, 2009

Dear Ms. Anderson:

First of all, we would like to congratulate you as you now have officially earned your degree in Business Management here at UK University of Management. We are elated that you are now ready to commence with your professional career.

Given this, we would also like to invite you to try taking up higher studies like master’s degree in Business Management in our university. We believe this would help you to maintain an edge over the other graduates once you are aiming for a top position in the business field. This would also help you find a job easily.

Again, congratulations on your graduation, and we are glad to welcome you once again if you want to get an advance degree in the university.

Dr. Andrew Smith

Head

Division of Business Management

UK University of Management

